
From: Takaaki Kikuchi 

Sent: 04 March 2023 16:15 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: Planning Application - 2022/5492/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

To Camden Council Planning Department,  

  

I represent the landlord of F16 Cresta House, 133 Finchley Road, NW3 6HT.  

They object to the proposed planning permission by the freeholder for a replacement plant area and 

roof terrace construction on the front façade of the building 

  

Kind regards  

  

Takaaki Kikuchi (Mr) MARLA 
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